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Where Bartenders Drink
Nineteen-year-old Cowney Sequoyah yearns to escape his hometown of Cherokee, North Carolina, in the
heart of the Smoky Mountains. When a summer job at Asheville's luxurious Grove Park Inn and Resort
brings him one step closer to escaping the hills that both cradle and suffocate him, he sees it as an
opportunity. With World War II raging in Europe, the inn is the temporary home of Axis diplomats and
their families, who are being held as prisoners of war. Soon, Cowney's refuge becomes a cage when the
daughter of one of the residents goes missing and he finds himself accused of abduction and murder. Even
As We Breathe invokes the elements of bone, blood, and flesh as Cowney navigates difficult social,
cultural, and ethnic divides. After leaving the seclusion of the Cherokee reservation, he is able to
explore a future free from the consequences of his family's choices and to construct a new worldview,
for a time. However, prejudice and persecution in the white world of the resort eventually compel Cowney
to free himself from larger forces that hold him back as he struggles to unearth evidence of his
innocence and clear his name.

Hanging Tree Guitars
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This Is a Book for People Who Love the National Parks
During World War II, many Georgians witnessed the enemy in their backyards. More than twelve thousand
German and Italian prisoners captured in far-off battlefields were sent to POW camps in Georgia. With
large base camps located from Camp Wheeler in Macon and Camp Stewart in Savannah to smaller camps
throughout the state, prisoner reeducation and work programs evoked different reactions to the enemy.
There was even a POW work detail of forty German soldiers at Augusta National Golf Course, which was
changed from a temporary cow pasture to the splendid golf course we know today. Join author and
historian Dr. Kathryn Roe Coker and coauthor Jason Wetzel as they explore the daily lives of POWs in
Georgia and the lasting impact they had on the Peach State.

River of Cliffs: A Linville Gorge History
American South
Georgia POW Camps in World War II
A story-based travel guide for the best experience of Philadelphia.

Wildsam Field Guides: Philadelphia
Linville Gorge was the first Wilderness Area on the East Coast, approved by Congress in 1964. "The Grand
Canyon of the East" was named for William Linville, a member of a party of long hunters in 1766 who fell
victim to a Shawnee attack. The difficult terrain made early settlements nearly impossible and logging
unprofitable, and it remains one of the few examples of old-growth forest in the Blue Ridge Mountains.
Unique rock formations, from Table Rock to the Chimneys, and miles of trails attract thousands of
climbers, hikers and adventure seekers each year. In this revised edition, author Christopher Blake
draws on American colonial reports, travel writings, diaries, fiction and numerous archival records to
weave a narrative fabric of an American treasure.

Hit the Road
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Tommy Osborn's star was rising. The young Nashville lawyer led a band of Tennessee reformers to victory
in a landmark Supreme Court case. Hailed by Chief Justice Earl Warren as the most important of his
career, Baker v. Carr's "one man, one vote" mandate revolutionized how Americans chose their
representatives. Osborn was hired by Jimmy Hoffa to take on Bobby Kennedy for the fourth time.
Unfortunately, the young lawyer met his match in Walter Sheridan, Kennedy's top aide and brilliant
spymaster. Author William L. Tabac describes the extraordinary legal proceeding with the twists and
turns of a modern television drama and the fall of a prominent attorney.

Wildsam Field Guides
Wildsam Field Guides: Atlanta shares the soul of the South's largest city. With stories and trusted tips
from an eclectic team of locals, the guide's contributors include writers, fashion designers,
politicians, shop owners, chefs, drag queens, baseball players, and barbers, among others. Topics in the
handsome volume include civil rights leaders, Coca Cola, urban planning, Outkast, film, Waffle House,
international food and more.

Rise & Fall of Nashville Lawyer Tommy Osborn, The: Kennedy Convictions
For readers of Jon Krakauer and Douglas Preston, the critically acclaimed author and journalist Jon
Billman's fascinating, in-depth look at people who vanish in the wilderness without a trace and those
eccentric, determined characters who try to find them. These are the stories that defy conventional
logic. The proverbial vanished without a trace incidences, which happen a lot more (and a lot closer to
your backyard) than almost anyone thinks. These are the missing whose situations are the hardest on
loved ones left behind. The cases that are an embarrassment for park superintendents, rangers and law
enforcement charged with Search & Rescue. The ones that baffle the volunteers who comb the mountains,
woods and badlands. The stories that should give you pause every time you venture outdoors. Through
Jacob Gray's disappearance in Olympic National Park, and his father Randy Gray who left his life to
search for him, we will learn about what happens when someone goes missing. Braided around the core will
be the stories of the characters who fill the vacuum created by a vanished human being. We'll meet
eccentric bloodhound-handler Duff and R.C., his flagship purebred, who began trailing with the family
dog after his brother vanished in the San Gabriel Mountains. And there's Michael Neiger North America's
foremost backcountry Search & Rescue expert and self-described "bushman" obsessed with missing persons.
And top researcher of persons missing on public wildlands Ex-San Jose, California detective David
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Paulides who is also one of the world's foremost Bigfoot researchers. It's a tricky thing to write about
missing persons because the story is the absence of someone. A void. The person at the heart of the
story is thinner than a smoke ring, invisible as someone else's memory. The bones you dig up are most
often metaphorical. While much of the book will embrace memory and faulty memory -- history -- The Cold
Vanish is at its core a story of now and tomorrow. Someone will vanish in the wild tomorrow. These are
the people who will go looking.

Men and Style
Wildsam Field Guides: Portland leads travelers into the most authentic experience of the Oregon city,
working closely with an eclectic team of trusted locals. Contributors include bookseller Emily Powell,
master woodworker Gary Rogowski, writer Jesse Katz, runner Keely Henninger, chef and restaurateur Naomi
Pomeroy and musician Colin Meloy, among others. Topics in the handsome volume include ad campaigns of
note, running shoes, James Beard, gentrification, roses, Bigfoot, bookshops and more.

Best Easy Day Hikes Great Smoky Mountains National Park
Wildsam Field Guides: Brooklyn leads travelers into the most authentic experience of the largest borough
in New York City, working closely with an eclectic team of trusted locals. Contributors include writers,
fashion designers, comedians, shop owners, chefs, club owners, literary agents and barbers, among
others. Topics in the handsome volume include Walt Whitman, Jackie Robinson, sugar manufacturing, film
making, gentrification, hip hop, immigration, and more.

Even As We Breathe
Wildsam Field Guides: American South leads travelers into the most authentic experience of this American
region, working closely with an eclectic team of trusted locals. Contributors include social justice
activist Bryan Stevenson, pitmaster Flora Payne, poet Beth Ann Fennely, jazz band leader Ben Jaffe,
fishing guide Moe Newman and writer Daniel Wallace, among others. Topics in the handsome volume include
bourbon, literature, civil rights history, Alabama folk art, barbecue icons , tabasco, Florida springs,
Herschel Walker, recording studios and more.

Tennessee Statesman Harry T. Burn: Woman Suffrage, Free Elections and a Life of Service
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The Coastal guide covers MST from Falls Lake Dam near Raleigh to Jockey's Ridge State Park.

Leave It As It Is
Newport, Tennessee
What started over a century ago with an orphaned bear tied to a tree in Overton Park has grown into one
of the nation’s top zoos. The Memphis Zoo, which attracts more than one million visitors each year, is
nationally recognized not only as a tourist attraction but also for its giant panda research, captive
breeding programs, and efforts to reintroduce endangered species into the wild. Established in 1906 by
the Memphis Park Commission, the zoo has become a Memphis institution. It seems like everyone in Memphis
has an Elvis story, but just as many Memphians have memories of the zoo and attractions like the Lion
House, Monkey Island, or the free one-ring circus. The zoo has been fortunate to have many devoted staff
members and volunteers over the years, and through hard work and dedication, they have built a
first–class institution—not only for the animals but for the families, children, and all patrons who
visit the zoo every day.

Wildsam Field Guides
Wildsam Field Guides: California Road Trip leads travelers and locals alike deep into the beachy,
deserty, mountainy, foodie, techie essence of the Golden State. A small army of authors, artists, chefs,
scientists, technologists and historians will together paint a picture of the real California -- a place
quite distinct from the one found in the popular imagination. Featuring the work of Daniel Duane, Gary
Kamiya, Rachel Levin and others, this stylish and intimate guide will function as a literary companion
to the state, from its funky bohemian enclaves to its glitzy Hollywood haunts, and the lesser-known
realms in between.

Abandoned Tennessee
A story-based travel guide for the best experience of Chicago.
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Abandoned Memphis
Best Easy Day Hikes Great Smoky Mountains National Park includes concise descriptions of the best short
hikes in the area, with detailed maps of the routes. The 22 hikes in this guide are generally short,
easy to follow, and guaranteed to please.

The Nantahala River
Debauched, divorced and courting death, Billy Ray Schafer is a comedian who has forgotten how to laugh.
Over the course of seven spun-out days across the American Southwest, he travels from from hell gig to
hell gig in search of a reason to keep living in this bleak and violent glimpse into the psyche of a
thoroughly ruined man. Ex-inmate, ex-husband, ex-father - comedian is the only title Schafer has left.
Trapped in the wreckage of his wasted career, Billy Ray knows the answer to the question: what happens
when the opportunity doesn't come - or worse - it comes and goes?

Cerulean Springs and the Springs of Western Kentucky
Roan Mountain’s remarkable ecosystem has enchanted people for centuries, beginning with the first native
inhabitants. Then came pioneering settlers, celebrated naturalists like John Muir, hardworking miners
and loggers eager to make a living from the land and ambitious businessmen such as John T. Wilder, whose
Cloudland Hotel helped make Roan a tourist destination in the late 1870s. Today, conservationists,
researchers and nature lovers of all kinds flock here to experience flora and fauna unique to this
region of the Appalachians. Preserving Roan’s ecological heritage has proven both a challenge and a
triumph for the mountain’s dedicated supporters. In this newly revised and expanded edition, featuring
previously unpublished color photography, former Roan Mountain park interpretive specialist Jennifer A.
Bauer recounts the fascinating natural and social history of this marvelous highland landscape.

Wildsam Field Guides
“A rallying cry in the age of climate change.” —Robert Redford An environmental clarion call, told
through bestselling author David Gessner’s wilderness road trip inspired by America’s greatest
conservationist, Theodore Roosevelt. “Leave it as it is,” Theodore Roosevelt announced while viewing the
Grand Canyon for the first time. “The ages have been at work on it and man can only mar it.” Roosevelt’s
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rallying cry signaled the beginning of an environmental fight that still wages today. To reconnect with
the American wilderness and with the president who courageously protected it, acclaimed nature writer
and New York Times bestselling author David Gessner embarks on a great American road trip guided by
Roosevelt’s crusading environmental legacy. Gessner travels to the Dakota badlands where Roosevelt
awakened as a naturalist; to Yellowstone, Yosemite and the Grand Canyon where Roosevelt escaped during
the grind of his reelection tour; and finally, to Bears Ears, Utah, a monument proposed by Native Tribes
that is embroiled in a national conservation fight. Along the way, Gessner questions and reimagines
Roosevelt’s vision for today. As Gessner journeys through the grandeur of our public lands, he tells the
story of Roosevelt’s life as a pioneering conservationist, offering an arresting history, a powerful
call to arms, and a profound meditation on our environmental future.

The Cold Vanish
To meet Freeman Vines is to meet America itself. An artist, a luthier and a spiritual philosopher,
Vines' life is a roadmap of the truths and contradictions of the American South. He remembers the hidden
histories of the eastern North Carolina land on which his family has lived since enslavement. For over
50 years Vines has transformed materials culled from a forgotten landscape in his relentless pursuit of
building a guitar capable of producing a singular tone that has haunted his dreams. From tobacco barns,
mule troughs, and radio parts he has created hand-carved guitars, each instrument seasoned down to the
grain by the echoes of its past life. In 2015 Vines befriends photographer Timothy Duffy and the two
begin to document the guitars, setting off a mutual outpouring of the creative spirit. But when Vines
acquires a mysterious stack of wood from the site of a lynching, Vines and Duffy find themselves each
grappling with the spiritual unrest and the psychic toll of racial violence living in the very grain of
America.

On This Day in Memphis History
New York Times Bestseller Men and Style reaches beyond standard “what to wear” advice: It is equal parts
style guide and intriguing conversation about the masculine identity within the world of fashion. David
Coggins explores the history of men’s style and learns from some of the most notable tastemakers in the
industry and beyond. Its essays and interviews discuss the lessons men learned from their fathers, the
mistakes they made as young men, and how they emerged to become better men. Some of the most dapper men
in the world discuss bad mustaches, misguided cologne choices, and unfortunate prom tuxedos. All the men
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here have arrived at a place in the world and have a keen understanding about how they fit in it. Men
and Style celebrates singular men who’ve lived well and can tell us about how they earned their
worldview. They’re smart enough to absorb the wisdom that’s hidden in the world, and even smarter to
wear that wisdom lightly.

Running the Light
Park City's tree-shaded streets frame a neighborhood with an identity all its own. The distinctive homes
designed by famed architect George Barber lend Park City its unique visual appeal and local flavor. Yet
behind the well-preserved, innovative architectural designs is a history that stretches back to
Knoxville's earliest beginnings. Knox County's first sheriff, Robert Houston, was a Park City resident,
establishing the county's first court in the late 1700s. Since then, Park City residents have helped
shape Knoxville's history by shaping their community. Longtime Park City resident and local historian
Margery W. Bensey tracks the history of its development from village to vibrant residential
neighborhood. From stories of the first settlers and community events to the dramatic tale of a
neighborhood duel, this is the complete Park City chronicle.

Nantahala National Forest: A History
Smart, short, and irresistibly illustrated, This Is a Book for People Who Love National Parks is a parkby-park celebration of the American outdoors. For devoted park-goers and casual campers alike, this
charming guide is nothing short of a celebration of America's natural wonders. An introduction to the
storied history of the Parks Service is paired with engaging profiles of each of the sixty-one National
Parks, from Acadia to Zion and everything in between. Quirky facts and key dates are woven throughout,
while refreshingly modern illustrations capture the iconic features of each majestic setting. Deeply
researched but not too serious, This Is a Book for People Who Love National Parks is an essential
addition to every park lover's field library.

A Brief History of Memphis
Wildsam Field Guides: Nashville
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Most everyone who comes to western North Carolina has heard of the Nantahala, but few know its history.
Long before it was a mecca for rafters and thrill seekers, it was traveled by naturalists and explorers
from William Bartram to John C. Frémont. After the Cherokees were driven out, settlers arrived and began
exporting the wealth of the mountains in the form of timber, talc and minerals. Tourists arrived on the
Western Turnpike soon after, and the railroad brought more around 1890. The federal government began
purchasing land for the new Nantahala National Forest, and the need for aluminum to fight World War II
precipitated the construction of Fontana Lake and Nantahala Lake. Local author Lance Holland has crafted
an enlightening and entertaining narrative history of this unique region.

DuPont Forest: A History
Created in 1920, the 500,000-acre Nantahala National Forest dominates the rugged southwestern corner of
North Carolina. Rivers such as the Cheoah, Cullasaja, Chattooga, Nantahala and Tuckasegee carve deep
gorges, making the region one of the wettest in the nation. The Whitewater River tumbles over the
highest waterfall in the eastern United States. Power companies dammed local rivers, creating some of
North Carolina's most scenic recreational mountain lakes. The high peaks, secluded coves and forested
woodlands of the Joyce Kilmer Memorial Forest, Panthertown Valley and Buck Creek Serpentine Pine Barrens
and other areas hold cultural and natural history secrets. Author and naturalist Marci Spencer reveals
the history and splendor of the Nantahala National Forest.

Great Smoky Mountains Nature Set
Abandoned structures are places that open the imagination and invite interpretation. Distressed wood and
weathered remnants of human life are crossed by time and animal tracks, inviting one to picture what
once was. Abandoned homes and buildings offer a unique, distressed beauty. While often overlooked by
passers-by, their skeletal remains act as the perfect subject for the lens of a camera, quietly waiting
to be captured and shared. Abandoned Tennessee explores this haunting narrative through its display of
photos by abandoned building photographer Jay Farrell. Readers are encouraged to explore the forgotten
corners of the state, see the world through different eyes, and take the long road home.

Minnesota Atlas
The story of Memphis, Tennessee—from raucous river town to major Southern metropolis—with photos
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included. No other southern city has a history quite like Memphis. First purchased in the early 1800s
from natives to serve as a vital port for the emerging American river trade, the city flourished until
the tumultuous years of the Civil War brought chaos and uncertainty. Yet the city survived. Through the
triumphs and tragedies of the civil rights movement and beyond, Memphis endured it all. Despite its
compelling story, no concise history of this home of soulful music and unmistakable flavor is available
to modern readers. Thankfully, local historian and Memphis archivist G. Wayne Dowdy has filled this gap
with a history of Memphis that is as vibrant and welcoming as the city itself.

Mountains-To-Sea Trail Guide
In the footsteps of bestsellers Where Chefs Eat and Where to Eat Pizza – where the best bartenders go
for the best drinks Where Bartenders Drink is THE insider’s guide. The best 300 expert drink-makers
share their secrets – 750 spots spread across 60 countries – revealing where they go for a drink
throughout the world when they’re off-duty. Venues range from late-night establishments and legendary
hotel bars to cosy neighbourhood ‘locals’ – and in some surprising locales. The 750 expert
recommendations come with insightful reviews, key information, specially commissioned maps, and an easyto-navigate geographical organization. It’s the only guide you need to ensure that you get the best
drinks in the most memorable global locations.

Travels of William Bartram
Far more than blues and barbecue, Memphis culture has evolved one day at a time. Author G. Wayne Dowdy
pins an exact date to a host of important, quirky and forgotten events in the history of Tennessee's
largest city--an entertaining footnote for each day of the year. Earth, Wind and Fire founder Maurice
White entered the world in a Memphis hospital on December 19, 1941. On January 15, 1877, a severe
thunderstorm mysteriously left the city covered in snakes. On December 31, 1902, a resident was murdered
on Main Street after taunting a Native American named Creeping Bear. A day or a month at a time, enjoy a
year of entertaining River City blasts from the past.

Hidden History of Nashville
After reading a letter from his mother, Febb Burn, Harry T. Burn cast the deciding vote to ratify the
Nineteenth Amendment to the U.S. Constitution, granting suffrage rights to millions of American women.
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Born and raised in McMinn County, he served in Tennessee government in various capacities for many
years, including terms in the state senate and as delegate to state constitutional conventions. His
accomplishments include helping secure universal suffrage rights, drafting clean election laws and
leading successful careers in law and banking. He encountered more controversies in his career, such as
an unsuccessful gubernatorial bid, election fraud and implementation of state legislative
reapportionment. Burn's great-grandnephew, Tyler L. Boyd, chronicles the life and legacy of a Tennessee
legend in this never-before-told life story.

Memphis Zoo
A weekend trip, a longer vacation off the beaten track, or a nomadic journey around the globe. HIt the
Road features vans, overland vehicles, and their passionate owners-and celebrates a life on the move.
Hit the Road - and leave your comfort zone behind. Step aboard a four-wheeled home that allows you the
freedom to stay wherever you want, whenever you want, and however you want. WAtch the passing
landscapes, follow the desire to see what is just over the horizon line, and escape from modern
monotony. Be it the story of a couple that traveled across Spain, Portugal, and the United Kingdom in a
Volkswagen T4 on a journey to enrich their culinary education to a trek from one tip of Canada to the
other behind the wheel of a Honda Element with the aurora borealis as a guiding light to a group of
friends who perseveringly drove a Porsche 944 from England to Cape Town: Hit the Road welcomes you to
follow these nomads and their journeys with stunning photography and details of their intrepid
transportation. RIdes range from classic Volkswagen Bullis to refurbished Airstream trailers and
unstoppable 4x4s. FRom the deserts of Africa to the snow-capped mountains of Mongolia: prepare to hit
the road.

Brooklyn
This collection uncovers the fascinating past of Tennessee’s legendary Music City from true tall tales
to larger than life characters and much more. Perched on the banks of the Cumberland River, Nashville is
best known for its role in the civil rights movement, world-class education and, of course, country
music. In this unique collection of columns written for The Tennessean, journalist and longtime
Tennessee native George Zepp illuminates a less familiar side of the city’s history. Here, readers will
learn the secrets of Timothy Demonbreun, one of the city's first residents, who lived with his family in
a cliff-top cave; Cortelia Clark, the blind bluesman who continued to perform on street corners after
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winning a Grammy award; and Nashville's own Cinderella story, which involved legendary radio personality
Edgar Bergen and his ventriloquist protegee. Based on questions from readers across the nation, these
little-known tales abound with Music City mystery and charm.

Wildsam Field Guides: Atlanta
The Wildsam Road Trip Guides blend regional lore with trusted travel intel to open up the soul of the
Southwest.

Roan Mountain
First inexpensive, illustrated edition of early classic on American geography, plants, Indians,
wildlife, early settlers. Influenced Coleridge, Wordsworth, and Chateaubriand. "A book of extraordinary
beauty." — The New York Times. 13 illustrations.

Park City
Wildsam Field Guides: Nashville leads travelers into the most authentic experience of the Tennessee
city, working closely with a team of trusted locals. Contributors include author Tony Earley, Senator
Bill Frist, fashion designers Matt and Carrie Eddmenson, musican Rosanne Cash, chef Tandy Wilson, writer
J. Wes Yoder, songwriter Thad Cockrell, among others. Topics in the handsome volume include songbirds,
country music, the Fugitive Poets, women's suffrage, coonskins, comfort food, denim, heirloom tomatoes,
fly fishing, homelessness, Johnny Cash and more.

Wildsam Field Guides Portland
In the 1800s, the healing virtues of mineral springs lured settlers and travelers to Western Kentucky.
In addition to curing the sick, the springs provided a forum for antebellum America to socialize, as the
elegant surroundings became popular destinations for parties and dances. In this volume, more than 200
photographs and postcards share the unique story of Western Kentucky's mineral spring resorts, spanning
nine counties from Elizabethtown westward to Kentucky Lake. Highlighted is the town that grew up around
the spring at Cerulean, drawing the nation's first poet laureate, a Kentucky governor, politicians, exslaves, and ordinary people. The traditions revealed by these photographs and postcards constitute a
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thread in the fabric of American culture and history.
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